
Strategy – Strategic Planning 

Contact: Graham Tuck 
Email: graham.tuck@eastleigh.gov.uk 

6th July 2020 

Dear Ms Masters 

Examination of the Eastleigh Local Plan 

Following the submission by the Council of the Eastleigh Borough Local Plan 
(2016 – 2036) in October 2018, I would like to thank you for your 
consideration of the Plan through the examination process to date, and for 
your letter of 1 April, action points, and letter of 18 May (EDs 71, 72, and 73 
respectively on the examination website). 

The Council’s Cabinet considered a report concerning EDs 71, 72 and 73 at 
its meeting on 25 June.  The report and appendices can be found at this link: 

https://meetings.eastleigh.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=254&MId=6602
&Ver=4 

I can confirm that the Cabinet resolved to approve the recommendations in 
that report.  I am therefore writing in response to your letters to confirm that 
the Council would like to continue with the examination on this basis. 

I will keep the Programme Officer informed of our progress regarding the 
further matters you have requested, and we look forward to continuing the 
examination process. 

Yours sincerely 

Graham Tuck 

Planning Policy Senior Specialist 
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